
What a beautiful day for a round of golf! Larry Kinsman and 
Pat Flemming keep their eye on the ball.
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Owen Slack, one of the golf course ground's experienced maintenance workers.

Glenda Cock serves Kevin Cooke (Junior and Senior) a cup of coffee, as
they take a break, before heading back out on the course.

Cheryl Alexander and Betty Hill pre-
pare sandwhiches in the clubhouse

kitchen. Breakfast, dinner and supper
meals are available at the clubhouse.

MLA Karen Casey took some time out from a
round of golf in the Doug Peppard Memorial

Golf Tournament to congratulate Danny
MacKay on the Debert Golf Course's Tenth

Anniversary.

Busy gals! Family members helping out at the Doug Peppard Memorial Golf Tournament
included (l to r) Natalie Ryan, Sharron Ryan, Shelly MacInnis, Iris Peppard and Sonya

Barnhill. This the 5th year for the tournament, with 22 teams taking part. Money raised this
year was being donated to the Central Colchester Junior High School Tech Ed Department.

Buck Kurivial takes his turn at the 
"Closest to the Hole" challenge 
during the 2012 Doug Peppard 

Memorial Golf Tournament.  This tournament
is held each July at the Debert Golf Club.

Devin Atkinson uses a special greens mower to keep the cut to an exacting three-sixtenths of an inch.
Kelly Fletcher is busy mowing the driving

range.  Kelly invited you to come hit a
bucket of balls for only $6.00

PRINT GREEN It's the right thing to do.

We need printed products, but does it have to wreck
the environment? No!

At Specialty Print and Copy we take great pride in
our ecologically sound printing practices. No toxic
inks, no toxic toners; we use instead, vegetable-
based and water-based inks. Combined with FSC
and recycled papers and less waste, we offer the
environmentally conscious customer the choice of a
smaller carbon footprint and far less environmental
damage to produce printed products of the highest
quality. Our experts can assist in the planning and
design of your printed products.

Congratulations to the Debert Golf Club 
on their 10TH Anniversary

CALL: 902-893-2931
Since 1954

Old Dutch Potato Chips are a tasty compliment for any enjoyable get
together. Celebrations, family holidays, sporting events, barbecues and

picnics are a great time to enjoy delicious Old Dutch Chips with
friends and family. Old Dutch has nearly twenty flavours of Potato

Chips that come in various convenience and family size packs.

So, whether you’re celebrating your fifth birthday and stuffing ketchup
chips in your hot dog, or playing cribbage and dipping Regular Rip-L
Chips in Creamy Dill Dip, we're happy to be a part of your time with
family and friends. Old Dutch Potato Chips, with 0 trans fats and low

in saturated fatty acids, have always been a crowd pleaser. 

Congratulations to the Debert Golf Club 
celebrating its 10th Anniversary

Congratulations Debert Golf Club on your 10TH Anniversary

LOWER
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• Custom Maching • Fabrication
• Steel Sales • Industrial Supplies

662-3393
remclellan@eastlink.ca

Shaping Steel Since 1928.
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~ LOCALLY OWNED AND OPERATED ~

WE ARE SUPPLIERS OF:
FERTILIZER, LIME, SILAGE FILM-SILAGE WRAP/TUBES

HERBICIDES-FUNGICIDES-INSECTICIDES, BALER TWINE
MAPLESEED/PICKSEED DEALER, DEKALB CORN AND SOYBEANS

CERTIFIED AGRONOMISTS ON STAFF TO HELP YOU

902-895-2857
SERVING THE AGRICULTURAL AND FORESTRY

INDUSTRY FROM OUR PLANT IN TRURO

547 Onslow Road  P.O. Box 976
Truro, Nova Scotia   B2N 5G7

(902) 895-2857    (902) 893-1188 fax

TRURO AGROMART LTD.

Opening Day for the golf-
ing season was May 31st,
2003 with a Grand Opening
Celebration held on July
19th, 2003.

Randy says today they
are mowing about 40 acres
of grass at Debert Golf
Course. The greens are
mowed to 3/16th of an inch
every day, and the fairways
are mowed three times a

week, keeping the mainte-
nance crew of Owen Slack,
Kelly Fletcher and Devin
Atkinson very busy.

Improvements over the
last ten years have included
the addition of a practice
putting green and a 250
yard driving range, widen-
ing the fairways, building
bigger tee decks, a 20 ft
extension on the cart garage
and adding a 240 sq. ft.

expansion on the kitchen
area.

The fully licensed
kitchen is air conditioned,
with a screened in sunroom
and patio deck overlooking
the fairway. Breakfast, dinner
and supper are served daily,
along with daily food spe-
cials.

Eighteen power carts are
available for rent.

The Debert Golf Course

has hosted many large and
small golf tournaments over
the years, including the annu-
al Doug Peppard Memorial
Tournament, held each July.

Weekly specials include:
Monday- Play 18 holes for the
price of 9 ($22 tax incl.);
Tuesday- Seniors golf at
9:00AM; Wednesday- Ladies
Night, beginning at 5:00PM;
Thursday- Men’s Night, begin-
ning at 5:00PM and Friday
Night- Couples Night, starting
at 5:00PM with Friday Night
Suppers, as well.

Looking to the future,
Randy says his dream would
be to build another 9 holes,
“and hopefully, with any luck,
this will happen within the
next few years!”

10TH ANNIVERSARY FEATURE Exclusively in

Continued from page 13

TO BOOK TEE TIMES
OR MORE 

INFORMATION

662-4499

Golfers at the hole #7 on the course have successfully
carried the water hazard. A healthy collection of golf
balls make it into this pond daily!

Doug Peppard
MEMORIAL

GOLF TOURNAMENT

Glenda Cock, Betty
Hill and Cheryl
Alexander join Dan
MacKay for a photo
inside the fully
licensed and air
conditioned club
house.

GOLF SPECIAL
EVERY MONDAY 

Play 18 holes...
...Pay for 9!

$2200
(TAX INCL)

Rick Hurshman,
Nathan McInnis
and Bruce Cox
return from a

round of golf on
a hot sunny day.

Congratulations on your 10TH, from


